
 
November 4, 2019 

 

Subject: Invitation to Bid# 2019-TH-01: Low Voltage, Access Control, and CCTV Contractor for 

the Town’s new Municipal Building – Addendum 4 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

The purpose of this addendum is to address a question that a potential bidder asked. 

 

The question: “Is the contractor to provide all electronic locksets? Or are electronic locks provided by the 

door hardware contractor? 

 

The Contractor’s response: "The door hardware sub will provide the strike, but not the card reader or low 

voltage cabling. I will get with [the estimator] and ensure we have this covered on our end." 

 

 

 

Received by: __________________________________  Company: ______________________________ 

Note: Please sign and return this addendum with your sealed bid. Any responder failing to return a signed 

addendum will still be responsible for complying with these requirements. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
Brandon Perkins 

Town Manager 


